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A busy week last week if you missed us! We congratulated Ed Dalton for being our Rotarian of 

the month for December. Of course he is-you are a ROCK STAR Ed and we are so fortunately to 

have you a part of TBRCITW. We also heard from 

one of our newest members Peter verDorn who 

shared with us his member spotlight as well as his 

commitment to Rotary. 

Thank you and we look 

forward to getting to know 

you. A very timely presen-

tation last week by  

Rena Coughlin, the CEO of the Nonprofit Center. The mission of the  

Nonprofit Center is to connect, strengthen, and advocate for a strong 

nonprofit community by providing provide services, programs, and  

information resources for their members while advocating for the 

Northeast Florida nonprofit sector locally and at the 

state level. Some startling statistics came out of her 

presentation that we all must be mindful of as we 

head into the new year and continue to support these 

non-profits more than ever.  

Speaking of support check to these amazing pics of 

our awesome members doing the most good. Thank 

you to everyone who signed up and please make sure 

to follow safety  

protocols  

outline by the 

Salvation Army. 

Any questions 

please contact 

Beverly at:  

386-562-4897.  
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Just click the links!  

PVB Rotary Club  

Rotary District 6970  

Rotary International  

Rotary Youth Exchange  

Beaches Rotaract  

December Speakers & Events 

December 10th: Club Assembly  

December 12th: Salvation Army Bell Ringing 

December 17th:  Christmas Event  

December 24th: No Meeting - Christmas Holiday  

December 31st: No Meeting: Happy New Year 

*Board meetings are from 7:30-8:30am  

every third Tuesday of each month.  

 

 

One of the members of TBRCITW Stacy Shewey has  

an awesome daughter who shares the same passion 

about Rotary. So much in fact that Morgan Shewey 

has started a Rotaract club at the University of  

Tampa. “Rotary has always been a part of my life. 

Growing up with Rotarians as parents, the Rotary 

values of service, integrity, leadership, and peace 

were instilled in my head at a very young age. Over 

time, I developed a strong passion for helping  

others. I was surprised when I first came to the  

University of Tampa that there was no Rotaract 

Club. So I just had to start one! It’s been a  

challenging and wonderful process. But I am thrilled to say I did it and I couldn’t have done it 

without the help and support from my friends, family, and sponsor Rotary/Rotaract Clubs. We 

had our first service event with Feeding Tampa Bay today and had more volunteers sign up 

than I expected. I feel confident we will not only make a difference in the Tampa Bay  

 community, but we will also make a difference in the world!” 

 

Please Read:  
Keeping your attendance up to date  

during the pandemic.  

Thank you for continuing to attend and making our 

Rotary Club the Best in the World!  Some of you 

are connecting by phone. When you join by phone with 

no name identification, it's not possible for  

membership to determine who you are. If we can't 

see your name, we can't credit your attendance. Help 

me please by adding your first and last names to your 

Zoom screen.  If you need some assistance 

 please contact  

Ed Dalton or Michele McManamon 

emails: edanddebi@gmail.com  

Michele@operationnewuniform.org 
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